

## OCEANIA UPDATE JUNE 2024

# OCEANIA SALE UPDATE



Following the recent sudden announcement that Oceania has been sold, we've demanded more information from the company on what this means for workers.

### **INFORMATION PROVIDED BY OCEANIA**

- We wrote to Oceania on Friday for details of the sale and to understand the implications on your terms and conditions
- We also urged a meeting and for the company to explain the changes and answer any questions workers may have
- The company has responded confirming there will be no change to your contract other than your named employer, and that negotiations for your new EA will continue

#### **WHAT HAPPENS NEXT:**

The company has since sent employees contract variations for you to sign with a deadline of 27 June.

After being provided with further info, we encourage members to review your contracts and sign if you feel comfortable. Please contact your TWU branch if you have any other questions.

We will continue to discuss the acquisition with Oceania and provide further updates.

#### WHAT WORKERS SHOULD DO:

- ▶ We'll update members on bargaining after the next meeting on 5 July
- Strengthen our voice by ensuring all Oceania workers are members of the TWU as we navigate this process—tell your mates to join
- Stay tuned for updates and attend all union meetings



IT'S NEVER BEEN MORE IMPORTANT TO JOIN. Together we can make sure workers are prioritised, and that we get the best possible outcome when it comes to your terms and conditions.

Join today.

